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Our SEL focus this month is being a responsible leader in programs. 

 
Get To Know 

 
My name is Monica 

Morris and I am 

the Site 

Coordinator for 

The Boys and Girls 

Club at Geneva 

Elementary. I am a 

senior at Utah 

Valley University 

studying Family 

Science. My favorite hobbies include 

quilting, reading, and browsing 

Pinterest. Although I love to travel with 

my husband, Ethan, my hometown of 

Provo, Utah is what I consider to be the 

best city in the world. I am excited to 

shape the lives of our students at 

Geneva this year and see the difference 

we will make in their lives.  

 
Upcoming Events 

 
Please join us on Friday, October 25th to 
celebrate the joy of afterschool programs! 
 

Please join us on Thursday, October 31st 
for our Halloween celebration. We will be 
running various halloween rotations and 
activities. You won’t want to miss this! 

 
Harlie J. 
Mazie S. 

 
 

 
CLUB CLOSED 

 
SEP 

October 9, 2019 - October 10, 2019 
 

Minimal Day and Fall Break  
October 16, 2019 - October 21, 2019 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Contact Information: 

 
Jana Burr - Area Director 

Phone: (208) 869-6595 
Email: janab@bgcutah.org 

 
Monica Morris - Site Coordinator 
Email: ​acinommorris@gmail.com 

 
 

 

Project Learn 
 

Monday 3:45-4:30 
Tuesday-Thursday 4:00-4:45 

 

The main focus of power hour will be to 
help members complete homework 
assignments, work on HYLA activities and 
also participate in our reading program.  

 
STEM Labs 

 

Tuesday & Thursday 4:00-4:45 
 

During our power hour on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays, members have the opportunity 
to participate in STEM labs after they have 
completed their daily homework.  

 
Enrichment 

 

Monday-Thursday 4:30-5:30 
 

Enrichment clubs are to further enrich and 
broaden our members’ experiences by 
offering a variety of clubs that members 
have a choice between. These clubs are 
changed on a monthly basis.  

 
Prevention & Education 

 

Monday’s 2:30-3:15 
 

This months prevention focus will be on 
respect and anti-bullying. At the end of the 
month, we will begin our BGCA SMART 
kids program.  


